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10th January 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers 

As a school we are becoming increasingly alarmed and concerned at the number of parents that 
are driving and parking at the front of school. 

We have had quite a few close calls recently that could have resulted in an injury to a child. 

Just to remind you that between 8.15am – 9.15am and 2.45pm – 3.30pm the only vehicles that are 
authorised to drive and park at the front of school are Blue Badge Holders or agreed School 
Transport Taxi’s. 

Under no circumstances should parents drive at speed past the front of the school, park across 
access gates, park on yellow zigzags or use the parking bays during the timed restrictions. 

The reason we have these restrictions in place is to ensure the safety of children when they arrive 
at and leave from school and to also encourage more alternative methods of transport such as 
walking, cycling or using a scooter. 

It is imperative for the health, safety and well being of our children that parents understand, 
respect and adhere to these traffic restrictions. 

Kind regards 

 

Mr P Struthers 
Headteacher  
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